
 

 

Thursday 5th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
As part of our current art topic, we are creating Ancient Egyptian death masks. We are 

designing and making individual 3D masks and would like to use a pre-made face mask so 
that the children can focus on creating the outer fan in greater detail whilst developing their 

understanding of 3D form and sculpting skills.  
 

To pay for this mask, we are asking for parent contributions. Whilst there is no obligation 
for you to make any voluntary contribution, the school really values any donations that you 

are able to make.  For this experience, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of 

£1 per child. This must be made through Arbor School Shop. However, in the event that a 
parent does not make a contribution, his/her child will not be treated any differently.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Angelique Coatesworth.  

(Year3/4 Team leader) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


